
Burt Ross 

Malibu, California 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 August 12, 2025


To Whom it May Concern:


We lost our beautiful home in the 2018 Woolsey Fire and hired Jon 
Hughes as our contractor to rebuild it. Our new home is even more 
beautiful. We moved into our home over three years ago and could not 
be happier with the result.


A contractor is as good as his subcontractors, and Jon used 
professionals who did a great job and have consistently stood behind 
their work.


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Respectfully,


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Burt Ross


